

February 7, 2019

William Ethridge, AICP Director of Planning & Zoning Westtown Township P.O. Box 79 Westtown, PA 19395

Dear Will:

Subject: Malvern School

We have reviewed the revised plans for the proposed Malvern School at Wilmington Pike (SR 202) and East Pleasant Grove Road. From a public sewer standpoint, the current plan is acceptable. However, we note two non-sanitary sewer items that warrant revision. First, the Lateral Clean Out detail on sheet 2 should be revised, because the clean out projection boxed depicted on the detail conflicts with the standard Clean Out Protection Sleeve detail shown elsewhere on the drawing. The clean out projection sleeve is only required for the clean out in the parking lot. Second, we suggest that the Profile Existing Sewer East Pleasant Grove Road be changed to existing storm sewer.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact this office.

Very truly yours,

CARROLL ENGINEERING CORPORATION

William N. Malin, P.E.

WNM:cam